
 

 

 

Shire of Victoria Plains 
Works Supervisor 

Package $116,000.00 negotiable 
 

The Shire of Victoria Plains offers an opportunity to embrace a tree change lifestyle that will 
provide the serenity and security of a country location with the added advantage of living and 
working within 140 kilometres of the Perth CBD. 
 
Reporting to the Works & Services Manager, we are looking for suitably qualified and 
experienced Works Supervisor to safely and efficiently assist in the delivery of the Shire’s 
annual works programs and projects. 
 
As the Works Supervisor, you will have drive, initiative, and a ‘can-do’ attitude.  Ideally, you 
will also have Local Government supervisory experience, a high-level understanding of road 
construction and maintenance including plant maintenance, drainage, and sewerage line 
knowledge, together with experience in the management of streetscapes, reserves, and public 
open spaces. 
 
There is an excellent remuneration package on offer, work vehicle with commuter use, 
increased superannuation options and subsidised housing within the Shire. 
 
Interested applicants may obtain the Position Description by contacting Mike Fitzgerald on 
0419907443 or emailing mike@fitzgeraldstrategies.com.au or by downloading the document 
from https://www.fitzgeraldstrategies.com.au/local-government-job-vacancies/  
 
Applications, consisting of an application letter, and a Resume and the names and contact 
details of two referees for whom you have worked in the recent past, should reach the 
undersigned by email by 4:00pm on Tuesday 10 May 2022. 

Keith Boase 
Manager Works & Services 
works@victoriaplains.wa.gov.au 
 


